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23rd March 2023 
 
Dear Parents 
 
SCHOOL MILK 
 
We will be offering a glass of semi skimmed milk to all pupils in Years 1 to Year 6 
during the spring term.   
 
This will start on Tuesday 18th April until Friday 21st July 2023. (62 school days) 
 
The cost of milk each day is 20p, therefore, a payment of £12.40 will be due in 
advance.   
 
If your child is currently in receipt of Free School Meals, no payment will be required. 
 
Please note that children in receipt of Universal Free School Meals will have to pay 
for their milk. (Children in Years 1 and 2) 
 
Payments should be made via ParentPay and slips returned to school by Tuesday 
28th March, thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs J Elcock 
Headteacher 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
SCHOOL MILK 
 
I would like my child ………………………………………………. Class ………………. 
to have a glass of semi skimmed milk at school each lunchtime during the Summer 
Term 2023 
 
I have made my payment of £12.40 via ParentPay. 
 
Signed ……………………………… 
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